
 

 

 

 

This Memorial Day,  

REMEMBER and HONOR 

all who have 

SERV ED and SACRIFICED  

for our FREEDOM. 
 

 

 

 

 

We are blessed to have a nation of brave men and 

women who have sacrificed greatly for our country.  

Our great nation celebrates and commemorates their 

memory on Memorial Day in honor of their courage 

and service. 



                                                              PRAYER LINE 

All requests to be submitted to Shelley Jones at shelley.j.jones8@gmail.com or            
614-425-7570.   

Due to privacy issues, please make sure any prayer request is with consent of the      
person concerned.  Let the pastor know when her presence is needed.  If you wish to 
have prayer concerns lifted during the worship service, please email the church office.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

May 26:  Special Deacon meeting after the worship service 

May 27:  The office will be closed in observance of Memorial Day 

May 30:  Garage Sale set up 

May 31 - June 1:  Garage Sale 

June 2:  Deacons meeting 

ADOPT A PLOT 

The property grounds committee could really use your help in maintaining the garden 
areas of the church.  It takes a lot of work to keep the grounds in good order.  There is 
a sign up sheet in the Narthex.  If you have a couple of hours to spare each week, 
please consider adopting a garden section.  Any questions, please contact Pam 
Dennewitz. 

IT’S TIME FOR THE GARAGE SALE 

This is the week to bring your ‘stuff’ to the Fellowship hallway on May 30.  If you can’t 
drop off on May 30, you can drop off your donations during the week in the choir 
room.  Remember, items need to be in working order.  NO large TV’s or computer  
monitors.   

We are also looking for help to setup, to be a cashier, and to BUY STUFF!   Most items 
are marked .25 cents!! 

 Set up is on Thursday, May 30 ... 6:00 PM – 9:00 PM 

 Garage Sale is on Friday, May 31 ... 8:00 AM – 6:00 PM and  

                                      Saturday, June 1 ... 8:00 AM – 2:00 PM 

 Clean-Up on Saturday ... June 1, 2:00 pm - ? 

Any questions, contact Joyce Lloyd at 614-390-7834.  Be sure to let your friends and 
neighbors know about the sale.  The more, the merrier, for a successful Garage Sale! 

WELCOME TABLE MEAL 

The next Welcome Table meal will be on Thursday, June 13.  About 100 meals will be 
served.  The following is needed: 

 No-Work Meat Loaf  

 Cheesy Broccoli Casserole 

 Little Debbie Oatmeal Cookies (regular size) for dessert 

If you need the recipe, contact the office.  You can also find some additional copies on 
the refreshment table in the Narthex. 

Remember, it is best to use a disposable pan.  The food will need to be delivered to the 
St. Paul AME Church, located at 11 W. Center St., London, by 4:30.  They begin to serve 
the meal at 5:00 pm. Thank you for your continued support.    ~Dolly McDonley 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

The church is working in partnership with St. John Lutheran Church for VBS this year.  It 
will be held at St. John on July 21-25, from 6-7:30 pm.  Christian Ed is looking for 2-3 
volunteers to help during that week.  If you are interested, please see Paul Oswalt. 

CRUISE-IN 

This year’s Cruise-In will be held on Saturday, July 27, from 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM.  Be on 
the lookout for additional information in the coming weeks.   

THANK YOU FOR YOUR HELP 
The Presbytery of Scioto Valley meeting was held at the church on Tuesday, May 21. 
This meeting could not have happened without the support of the volunteers who gave 
their time to help make the meeting go smoothly ... from greeters, food donations, set 
up / tear down, grounds care, wi-fi wiring, sound, and music. 

We would like to thank the following:  Carol Sue Ames, Tona Avery, Joe Blaho, Jami 
Brossenne, Pam Dennewitz, Connie Dwyer, Marjorie Hopkins, Gordon & Ruthanne  
Johnson, Mark A. Johnson, Ruth Kennedy, Peggy Link, Joyce Lloyd, Branden Miller, 
Rhonda Miller, Ken & Dot Morlock, Paul Oswalt, Marilyn Schellhaas, Crystal Schrock, Bill 
Turvy, Steve & Carol Welk, Gina Wells, and Gailyn Whipple. 

I hope we have not missed anyone who helped (in big or small ways).  Thank you to ALL! 


